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Griffin Elementary
January 6, 2021
The Endsley Edition

It sure feels like it’s been an awefully long time since I have typed a newsletter!  I hope that you had a wonderful holiday with your friends and family and that you were able to fully relax!  We are working on getting back into the swing of things!  (
You may have heard, that I was beginning to lose my voice on Wednesday and it officially left on Thursday. Hard to teach 20 six-year olds with no voice!  The students were in goods hands and I hope to be back to full voice strength by Monday.  
Student Teacher:  I’m excited to introduce Megan McNamara!  She started with us on Wednesday and will be here until the beginning of May.  She is from Central Michigan University and is extremely excited to be at Griffin and in our first grade class.  If you get a chance to stop by, please introduce yourself to her, she is happy to meet all of you. Fun Fact about Megan, her grandfather taught at Griffin!
Math:  We are close to finishing Unit 3!  We should be done by Monday.  Feel free to complete the pages at home that correlate to these lessons.  We will begin Unit 4 on Tuesday.  
Canned Goods Collection:  The canned goods collection will be for Love, Inc. this month and will be complete on Friday, Jan. 20, our Fun Friday. Anything is appreciated!  Thank you so much for helping members of our own community.

Summer Birthdays:  We will be celebrating ½ birthdays (birthday book and crown) for students that have summer birthdays.  You don’t need to bring in a treat unless that is something that you would like to do (I did not mention this to the students!)  (
HOPE YOU CAN HELP!  We are in need of some Graham crackers (or any type of inexpensive cracker), Kleenex and glue sticks.  I use the crackers for anyone that perhaps forgot a snack and the tissues we will use all year!  We are down to our last box…if you have any extra in your pantries or closets and don’t mind sparing – we would greatly appreciate it!  I’m not sure how we go through glue sticks so quickly, but we do!  ( Thank you
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	Winter is definitely here!!  We will be going outside for recesses unless it is extreme weather.  Please help remind your student to have boots, snow pants, gloves, hat, and a coat!  Having a pair of shoes at school to wear in the classroom helps also, so that your child doesn’t have to wear boots all day. 


Important Dates…

	Monday, Jan. 9 
	Spanish

	Tuesday, Jan. 10
	Gym

	Wed., Jan. 11
	Music

	Thurs., Jan. 12
	Spanish

	Friday, Jan. 13
	Gym                                          Brainstormers Assembly, 2:30

	Monday, Jan. 16
	Music                                       PTA Meeting, 7pm

	Tuesday, Jan. 17
	Spanish

	Wed., Jan. 18
	Gym

	Thurs., Jan. 19
	Music

	Friday, Jan. 20
	Spanish

	Monday, Jan. 23
	Gym

	Tuesday, Jan. 24
	Music                               January Birthday Lunch

	Wed., Jan. 25
	Spanish                                     Assembly, Music with a Message
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